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Ms Rebecca Randazzo 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bicycle Queensland  
PO Box 1727 
MILTON  QLD  4064 
 
Via email to: bqinfo@bq.org.au 
 
Dear Rebecca 
 
I write on behalf of Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group (CBD BUG) 
members to congratulate you on your appointment as the Chief Executive Officer of Bicycle 
Queensland. 
 
As background for you, the Brisbane CBD BUG is a grass roots volunteer organisation of more 
than 800 members, representing the interests of the very large number of people riding bicycles 
to, from and within the Brisbane city centre. Since the BUG’s formation in 2005 we have 
actively sought action from all levels of government to support people who want to cycle, and in 
particular relating to improved infrastructure, end-of-trip facilities, integration of cycling needs 
with other transport modes and a regulatory environment supporting bicycle riding by people 
aged from eight to eighty.  
 
CBD BUG members meet monthly to exchange information and ideas, discuss issues of 
relevance and determine the direction of policies to benefit CBD cyclists. Our meetings are held 
on the last Wednesday of each month in the Tiered Theatrette at the Brisbane Square Library 
on the ground floor of 266 George St.  
 
We regularly have guest speakers at these meetings and would like to invite you to appear in 
this capacity at our 27 November 2019. This would be an ideal opportunity for you to meet 
many of our members at one time, a considerable proportion of whom are also Bicycle 
Queensland members. 
 
Guest speakers normally start at 12.45pm, with a total of 45 minutes for their presentation and 
questions. A PC and data projector are available on-site. 
 
I look forward to your response and can be contacted directly on 0423 974 825 or via email to 
brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com. 
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We wish you all the best as you take up the challenges you may encounter as the Chief 
Executive Officer of Bicycle Queensland and look forward to constructively working with you to 
progress the growth of cycling across the community. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Paul French 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
22 October 2019 


